Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim calls to update security plans to avoid security gaps
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Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim, head of the National State Powers Alliance, called to update security

plans to avoid security gaps today, Friday, July 2, 2021.

His Eminence tweeted, "Maintaining the security and safety of citizens requires a constant

update to security plans, and more vigilance, caution, reassurance, and less inaction."

His Eminence added, "We praise Allah for the safety of our people in Sadr City after one of its
markets was subjected to a vicious attack that resulted in the injury of several citizens. We

wish them a speedy recovery."



